Municipality of Chatham-Kent Recommendations of the Drainage Board

Tο

Chatham-Kent Council

RE: Drainage Board Meeting – September 5, 2023

Members present were Chairman Brian Anderson, Vice Chairman Scott McGeachy, members Patrick Bates, Jason Brunt and Steve Vanek. Not present Louis Roesch.

A summary of the recommendations of the Board with respect to the drainage matters considered at the September 5, 2023 meeting are set forth below. The provisional by-laws are found elsewhere in the agenda.

Summary of Recommendations of the Drainage Board

 Harrison Drain Community of Howard

That 3rd and final reading be given to the By-law with respect to the Harrison Drain.

Jack Drain No. 1 Community of Camden Gore

That 3rd and final reading be given to the By-law with respect to the Jack Drain No. 1.

3. Jack Drain No. 2 & Lesy-Cryderman Drain Community of Camden Gore

That 3rd and final reading be given to the By-law with respect to the Jack Drain No. 2 & Lesy-Cryderman Drain.

4. Charteris Drain Reassessment Community of Chatham Township

That 3rd and final reading be given to the By-law with respect to the Charteris Drain Reassessment.